
To: 	McMahon, William GI 	ATF 
From: 	Champion, Robert R.-----  
Sent: 	Fri 3/18/2011 12:58:01 AM 
Subject: 

Bill, 

In regards to the ATF HQ. inquiry regarding International Firearms Trafficking over the last 3 years, the 
Dallas Field Division does not have any investigations that meet the criteria of control deliveries where 
FA's were allowed to cross the International Border nor have we witnessed FA's cross the International 
Border without taking action. 

Thank you, 

Robert R. Champion 
Special Agent in Charge 
Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives 
Dallas Field Division 
(469) 2271 ATF 

******* 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attached files are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) 
named above in connection with official business. This communication may contain Sensitive But 
Unclassified information that may be statutorily or otherwise prohibited from being released without 
appropriate approval. Any review, use, or dissemination of this e-mail message and any attached file(s) 
in any form outside of the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms & Explosives or the Department of 
Justice without express authorization is strictly prohibited. 
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